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MY LETTER OF 1 OCTOBER: FALKLAND ISLANDS.

e MINISTERS HAVE DECIDED THAT WE SHOULD NOT MAKE A
FURTHER APPROACH TO THE ARGENTINES AT THIS STAGE BUT SHOULD FIRST
CONSULT CABINET (PROBABLY IN EARLY NOVEMBER). YOUR LETTER OF

3 OCTOBER WAS TIMELY. WE CAN DISCUSS FURTHER WHILE YOU ARE IN
UK.

CARRINGTON
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